
Auchi Polytechnic 

P.M.B. 13, Auchi, Edo State 

  

Invitation for Pre-Qualification and Subsequent Bidding in Respect of Approved 2012 Capital and 

TETFUND Projects an Addendum 

  

1.       Further to our advertisement on Pre-qualification of Contractors for TETFUND and IGR Projects published on 

the Federal Tenders Journal dated Monday 23rd July, 2012 and the Guardian Newspapers of 25th July, 2012 

respectively; the general public is to note that: 

  

(i)      Contractors/Suppliers are required to show evidence of compliance with the ITF Amendment Act 2011 which 

provides for contribution of 1% of total Annual turnover to the Industrial Training Fund. 

  

(ii)     Evidence of compliance with the Pension Reforms Act, 2004 as part of the criteria for pre-qualification. 

  

(iii)    The tender fee has been reviewed to a flat rate of N25, 000.00 (Twenty-five Thousand Naira) only, per slot, for 

collection of bid documents. Please, note that no fee is paid for submission of pre-qualification documents. 

  

2.       By this development, submission and opening of pre-qualification documents have been extended to 12 noon on 

Thursday, 13th September, 2012 in the Polytechnic Boardroom. All the Contractors/Suppliers and the General Public 

are invited to witness the opening of Pre-qualification exercise. 

  

All other information remains valid. 

  

Signed: 



Dr. (Mrs.) Aashikpelokhai, M.I. 

Registrar 

 


